
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear friends 

 
  2020 was a difficult year for all of us due to Covid 19, which also made it impossible     
  for us to host the Championships. 
  I really hope that the year 2021 will be a turning point and we will return to normal life  
  again. We will again work with inspiration, create new models, conduct and  
  participate in competitions! 
  The Bulgarian Ship Modeling Sports Federation has already expressed its desire to  
  host the A / B World Championship in August 2021. 
  I hope this time nothing will interfere with our good expectations. 
  Dear friends, the new year 2021 begins in a day. 
  I wish you all good health, happiness, success and fulfillment of all desires where  
  participation in the World Championship and the joy of communicating with friends  
  will naturally enter! 
 
      Hrachya Shahazizyan 
      Leader of the section A / B NAVIGA 
 


